
 

 

 
 

 
Dear members of the TC 9.5 Fan Club, 
 

Please find below the latest news related to TC 9.5. 

 
For: our next event TECIS 2022 in Pristina (Kosovo) October, 26-28th 2022 we received 
approximately 180 papers. For further information, please visit:    https://tecis2022.ubt-
uni.net.  
If you have submitted one or more papers – many thanks. 
 
But now we need a lot of reviews. 
 
Therefore I ask you to support us by quick and high quality reviews. 
 
Our next TC meeting will take place during TECIS 2022 In Prishtina-,  
We have to discuss the future of our TC as well as our contributions to the next IFAC 
World  Congress 2023 in Yokohama.  
Your ideas and suggestions a welcomed. 
 
Meet you in Prishtina 
. 
 
Vienna, 30 07.2022        
 
Peter (Kopacek) & Julia (Linert) 
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